
Hello Sam 
 
A further representation . 
Regards 
Daliah  
 
From: Samantha Rouse <  
Sent: 20 November 2021 12:02 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 206 Archway road public house licencing objections 

 

Dear Haringey Licensing, 

 

Please find attached our objection to the above referenced licensing application. The reasons 

are outlined in the attached form but the main concerns are insufficient soundproofing 

between the public house and the residential flats and noise disturbances from the street level. 

The leaseholders have commissioned an independent soundproofing test which failed, also 

attached for your reference. We feel that further and sufficient soundproofing should be 

carried out and subject to independent testing to prove it has been completed to standard, 

prior to the license being granted. We also request evidence to be submitted that noise 

produced from outside spaces and the streets around the public house when patrons are 

leaving will not exceed reasonable levels. 

 

We wish to cooperate with the owners of the commercial space as we prefer the space to be 

occupied rather than empty. However, as it is now a mixed use building with no pub garden, 

we feel that music and outside seating should be restricted and operating hours and capacity 

should be reduced, to minimise negative impact on the residents and public at large. 

 

Thanks for your kind consideration. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Samantha Rouse & Matthew Cannon 
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